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Mr. Michael Diirk

Birkengiisschen 1

D-55411 Bingen

Germany

Dear Mr. Michael Diirk,

Regarding to my flute, I kindly sending you my thanks with all
gratitude and appreciation, not only for doing an outstanding job for
repairing the flute, but also for taking care of all the details to fix

other problems.

I was completely satisfied and will recommend your excellent service.

Best Regards

Sincerely
Dr.Ines Abdelldayem
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The Egyptian Minister of Culture

Arab Republic of Egypt



